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We want to confirm the successful release of the hotfix for ESET PROTECT 9.1.

We have replaced Apache HTTP Proxy (v 2.4.54.0) with the newer version (v 2.4.54.25) due
to discovered vulnerabilities in the older one.
Update of this component is necessary to do manually by running the standalone installer
or the all-in-one installer on the ESET PROTECT server.

Changelog

FIXED: Apache HTTP Proxy (v 2.4.54.0) replaced with the latest version (v 2.4.54.25)
due to discovered vulnerabilities in the earlier version

Product: ESET PROTECT
Service version (Build Information): 9.1.18.4
Release Stage: Hotfix Release
Languages: All

https://techcenter.eset.nl/en-US/news
https://techcenter.eset.nl/en-US/news/releases
https://techcenter.eset.nl/en-US/news/servicing-release
https://techcenter.eset.nl/en-US/news/posts/release-announcement-eset-protect-9-1-hotfix-2
https://techcenter.eset.nl/en-US/news/servicing-release

